

November 20, 2015

Three decisions were posted to the BC-CTC website this afternoon. Please be advised that decisions rendered by the Office of the British Columbia Trucking Commissioner (the "Office") are sent to the applicable company one day prior to publication on the website.

These 3 decisions can be found at: http://bc-ctc.ca/decisions

The Office will continue to issue decisions in the future, which will be posted to the website. The Office will not send out public notifications when new decisions are issued, but we welcome all stakeholders to check the website from time to time for future decisions.

Sincerely,
OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Corinn Bell
Acting Commissioner

Vince Ready

Acting Deputy Commissioner